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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear Parents/Carers,

I just wanted to wish everyone all the best for the Easter period. Try to enjoy the Easter break, spending quality time with your family and take a well-deserved break from home learning! I want to thank parents for the wonderful messages thanking teachers for all their hard work on setting interesting activities using the online platform, ‘Seesaw’ as well as making regular contact with children regarding their posts.  This interaction with the children has brightened teacher’s days and I’m sure it’s had a positive effect on our pupils too.  

I know that the teachers will also enjoy the time with their families over the forthcoming Easter break and will look forward to continuing with the home learning after Easter on Monday 20th April. 
I also want to thank you all for the support you have given to the children in completing their home learning under these extremely difficult conditions. I am so proud of how the children have showed such resilience and have appeared to have adapted well to such a different way of learning. 

Thank you once again to all our key worker families, some of whose children are attending school over Easter and the bank holidays. We are all tremendously appreciative of the vital job you are doing.

Take care everyone and stay safe!

Kind Regards,

Miss Davies
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